
From: Jeff Bradley <jeffreybradleyhhi@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/1/2016 9:14:56 AM
Subject: Re: Hilton Head Institute Health Forum

Katherine, thank you. 


Jeff 

On Dec 30, 2015, at 12:52 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Hey Jeff! Hope all is well. I will make sure to send to the scheduler. KV 

On Dec 30, 2015, at 11:47 AM, Jeff Bradley <jeffreybradleyhhi@gmail.com> wrote:
 

Katherine,

I am resending as I had not received a response. 
 

Thanks, Jeff 

On Dec 24, 2015, at 12:28 PM, Jeff Bradley <jeffreybradleyhhi@gmail.com> wrote:
 

Katherine,

Merry Christmas! I am writing to see if the Governor would be interested in addressing 
the Hilton Head Institute Health Policy Forum on January 29, 2016 or January 30, 2016 
or simply making an appearance. The time would adjust to the Governor's schedule. 
 The forum is all day on Friday followed by a reception at 5:00 PM or 8:00-12:00 on 
Saturday. The event will be held at the Westin Resort on Hilton Head Island. If need 
more information perhaps the following link may help. http://www.hiltonheadinstitute.
org/hhi-events/

Thanks, Jeff 
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